From:

To: Community Affairs, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Current Barriers to Patient Access to Medicinal Cannabis in Australia
Date: Monday, 13 January 2020 10:22:06 AM

Hello

I am writing in relation to the Senate Standing Committee's Inquiry into 'Current Barriers
to Patient Access to Medicinal Cannabis in Australia'.

I am a PhD candidate at Melbourne Law School. My research relates to the regulation of
therapeutic goods in Australia. The Melbourne University Law Review has recently
published an advance copy of my paper on aspects of medicinal cannabis regulatory
reforms. It is available here: https://law.unimelb.edu.au/mulr/issues/forthcoming-issu

While I am not making a submission to the Inquiry, I wanted to provide the article to the
Secretariat and the Committee in the hope that it may assist with its deliberations.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Many thanks
Penny Gleeson

PhD Candidate
Melbourne Law School
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